From: Malloy, Shannon M. [mailto:Shannon.Malloy@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 1:35 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Randall Darlin
Subject: Update on Commander Darlin's travel to Los Angeles 

Hi Steve,
Commander Darlin has returned from the LAPD Crime Fighters Leadership Conference. Commander Darlin attended the conference in his official capacity as a Chicago Police Department representative.  Travel costs and lodging were paid for by the University of Chicago Crime Lab and required no cost to the City. The dates of his travel were from 05-08 February 2019. 
 
Thank you.
P.O. Shannon Malloy #17010
009th District Assistant Secretary
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